
Public Outreach
December 6, 2021 6:30pm

ZOOM LINK

Members:
Heather Altenburg - School Board Chair
Kimberly Carr - School Board Vice-Chair
Chris Record - Superintendent
Michelle McClellan - Assistant Superintendent
Hannah Lilly- Colby Co. Engineering
Nicole Boucher - Town Council member
Tim Thompson - Community member

Purpose:
The purpose of the Public Outreach Sub Committee is to inform and educate, to the best of our
ability, the public about the upcoming referendum in June of 2022.  We will use a variety of
methods to reach the public and explain, through facts, why the School Board voted to move
forward with new construction for Pond Cove and the Middle School while continuing working to
maintain the High School.  The committee will report back to the Building Oversight Committee
once a month when we meet as well as provide an update for the School Board once a month.

Agenda items

1. Updates from committee members
2. Review and suggestions of FAQ
3. Talking Points that need communicating
4. Next steps

Next meeting - December 20, 2021 6:30pm

https://capeelizabethschools-org.zoom.us/j/81553296382?pwd=SWRydXlyUlovVHRXN0NPcUtEZzU4dz09

